	MMillington Village Hall 
	[image: image1.jpg]g







BOOKING FORM FOR OVERNIGHT VISITORS.

Name

Number of people in party

Contact details: address / email



Phone number immediately prior to arrival (if possible)

Date of arrival




Date of departure

Self-cook breakfast ingredients required? 

If so please note any special requirements. (eg vegetarian, or anything else)


Our charges are £15 per person per night including a light breakfast (cereal, tea / coffee); or £20 pppn to include ingredients for a self-cook Yorkshire breakfast. This is normally cereal, bacon, sausage, egg, tomato or beans, bread, butter and jam, tea or coffee, but can be easily varied on request.


We provide camp beds, but you should bring your own sleeping bag, pillow, towel etc.though we do have a small number of sleeping bags and washable inner bags for hire (£1 per bag to cover laundry) if you cannot bring your own. Please ask if you want to hire one.

We expect visitors to arrive sometime after 5.00 pm, except by special arrangement, and to leave by 10.00 am the following morning. On the day of your arrival, please ring 01759 301931 or 01759 304735 about half an hour before you expect to arrive so that someone can be at the Village Hall to meet you.

Your booking will be confirmed when you have returned this form, and paid £20 pppn (if you want a big Yorkshire breakfast) or £15 pppn (for a light breakfast), by bank transfer to 
‘Millington Village Hall’  HSBC: sort code: 40-37-01 acc no: 71309080. Please give your name as reference. If you cancel up to one week before your stay is due to start this amount will be returned. 50% is returnable if you cancel between 1 week and 24 hours before your stay. Cancellation 24 hours before your stay is due to start will forfeit any money paid. 


However, if you prefer not to book and just turn up, you may be lucky and find the Hall available, but we might not be able to provide breakfast. If you choose to do this, please ring 01759 301931 or 01759 304735 as soon as you know you want to stay. Visitors should understand that this is camping barn style accommodation and on occasions other overnight visitors may join them. While this is unlikely, should it happen we would do our best to consult any visitors with a confirmed booking. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Millington and hope you will enjoy your stay here.

